
 

North Allegheny Baseball Boosters 

Meeting Agenda 

May 9, 2023 6:30p 
 
 

Zoom Link: https://audacy.zoom.us/j/99640296332 
 
 
 

BOARD MEMBERS ATTENDANCE: Deb Dixon, Megan Parreaguirre, Brad Mau, Charlotte 

Ranallo 

COMMITTEE MEMBERS ATTENDANCE: Denise Suba, Dave Hammer, Micki Sanner, Terri 

Barnett, Jamie Lopez 

COACHING STAFF ATTENDANCE: Coach Sabo 

PARENT ATTENDANCE: 

 
 
 
 

● Updates since last meeting: (Group Discussion) 
 

○ Pretzelroni Sale 

○ Yard Sale Sign 

○ Basket Raffle 

○ Hat Sale 
 
 
 
 

NOTES/COMMENTS: Pretzelroni Sale went well; It is an easy fundraiser. We raised 

around $456.00. Megan will give the check to Brad Yard Sale Signs went well. All signs 

sold except four. We should think of a different design for next year so people can buy a 

new updated sign. It was nice to have the decals to add to the sign. Families with more 

than one child or families with seniors appreciate the decals. Basket Raffle made 

money, about $250.00. We will decide in the spring if we should do the raffle again. Will 

we get the Dick’s Gift Card next year? Hat Sale the hats are being delivered this week. 

We will apologize for the delay in the order. We agreed to offer a refund for the markup 

amount. 

 
 
 

● Treasurer’s Update: (Brad) 

○ Outstanding expenses: turf rental time, end of season gifts, end of season 

celebrations, hats

https://audacy.zoom.us/j/99640296332


 

NOTES/COMMENTS: Treasurer noted that we have about the same amount of funds 

as last year.  We still need to reimburse people for outstanding expenses. Volunteers 

are still turning in receipts for meals/snacks/ gifts that were purchased. Boosters 

bought meals for the team. All agreed that we can afford to make a blanket statement 

that any double headers will have a small meal (hoagie/drink) purchased from the 

Boosters. The amount will top out at $250.00 per game. 

 

● Sponsorship: (Denise) 
 
 
 
 

NOTES/COMMENTS: Hat’s Off to Denise! All money from the sponsorships is in. 

( 10,000.00) 

Shooters gave a discount for the Freshman outing.Denise is looking into the end of the 

season outing for Seniors. All teams seem to be interested in visiting Shooters. 
 

● End of Year Celebrations 

○ Varsity & JV- Waiting on permit approval for MMS for Monday, June 19. 

○ Gifts have arrived 

○ Charge for guests again? 

○ To Do: 

■ Catering Order/Dessert :Deb Dixon 

■ Tablecloths: Terri/ Megan 

■ Drinks 

■ Coolers 

■ Sterno Warmers Charlotte(6) 

○ Freshmen- holding an event at Shooters Golf- May 16 

○ To Do 

■ Deb needs to get Scholar Athlete Awards to Jamie 

■ Hoodies from Sabo to Jamie 

○ Middle Schools- budget of $500, think all are giving a wind jacket as a gift 

each team is choosing how they will celebrate. 

 

NOTES/COMMENTS: We are still waiting on the permit for MMS, once the date 

is confirmed we will get the invitation out to families. June 19,2023 at 6:30 We 

discussed changing the dessert from cupcakes to Rita’s Ice. They sell it in individual 

packaging. We will need to ask if a freezer is available. We will pay for the players to 

attend the banquet. Quests will need to be charged a reasonable rate. Deb will invoice 

families through PayPal. Ranallo has 6 metal pans and the racks for the banquet. We



 

will discuss the drinks and coolers at the next meeting. The middle school gift will be a 

windbreaker jacket as well as a pizza party. The jackets were $20.00 each. 

 
 
 
 

● Items for discussion: 

○ Hat Sale 

○ Double Header Food 

○ Food Sale for Cumberland Valley Game 
 

● Coaching Staff Update: 

○ McCandless Police Appreciation Day for JV/V is next Tuesday May 16, 

12p 

 

NOTES/COMMENTS: Food Sale Deb and Megan will sell pretzels, chips and drinks 

Thursday May 11, 2023 . They will decide about Friday due to possible rain. 

Kids are off school for the Police Appreciation Day. Coach Sabo has everything under 

control. 

 

● UBO: 
○ Scholar Athlete awards are in and will be distributed at end of season 

celebrations for 9-12. Middle School awards will be distributed at their 
school assemblies. Athletes only receive 1 t-shirt per school year. 

 
 

NOTES/COMMENTS: We need to reinforce that students only get one T-Shirt per year 
from UBO. 
 

● Elections: 

○ Who is interested in returning to their position? 

○ Ideas to recruit candidates 

Notes/Comments: All existing board members will help any new volunteering board 

members. Many current members have older children. It is a good idea to have 

volunteers of younger players part of the board. Deb Dixon did an amazing job as 

president, she is thinking of stepping down to Vice President or possibly a cochair with 

Megan Parreaguirre. Megan will step down so a younger player’s family can become a 

part of the board. Brad will stay on as treasurer. Charlotte will stay on as secretary. 

The memory mate for the senior pictures/ gift was requested to be in by the end of May. 

We need to reserve John for pictures soon. They did an excellent job. 

 

Meeting Dates: 

Wednesday, June 7, 2023 (Elections)



 

Wednesday, July 5, 2023 (Change over of board) 
 
 
 

Other Dates: 


